
Do you suffer from Parkinson's disease and want to help advance 
research in this field?


Help us develop new therapies to treat your disease!


We are looking for healthy volunteers for our study entitled ‘Evaluation of the effect of non-invasive direct current 
cerebellar stimulation (ctDCS) on motor and cognitive performance in subjects with Parkinson's disease’. 

Our goal ?  
 
Evaluate the effect of ctDCS on motor (walking, balance, dexterity) and cognitive (attention, concentration, memory) 
symptoms of Parkinson's disease. 
 
Where ? 
 
At the Erasmus Hospital in Brussels and our laboratory at the Faculty of Motor Sciences on the same campus. 
 
How much time should I allow? 
 
3 hours maximum on two occasions several weeks apart 

What will I have to do? 
 
You will be asked to fill in questionnaires, carry out simple tests such as walking a few  
metres, balancing on a platform, and perform a few dexterity tests, all under the supervision  
of technological equipment that enables a detailed analysis of these movements.  
None of these tests are painful. These analyses will be carried out before and after ctDCS,  
which is a painless electrical stimulation of the brain with no significant side effects. 
 
Am I eligible? 

You must have been diagnosed with Parkinson's disease by a neurologist and be over 18.  
Unfortunately, if you also suffer from other diseases affecting balance or walking, or wear  
equipment such as a pacemaker, brain clips or cochlear implants, you may not be able to take 
part in our study. 

Are you interested? Then contact me at the following e-mail address: 
pierre.cabaraux@hubruxelles.be 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